Brittany Rothe

From: Justin Gale

Sent: Monday, February 24, 2020 1:26 PM

To: Diana Burn - DNR

Cc: Brittany Rothe; bolmstead@boc-inc.com; Robert Weitzel; Mike Dickinson
Subject: Hergenrader 32-15 - 2nd Cement Plug Top

Diana:

This email is just for my backup that we discussed the tagged TOC for the planned 2" cement plug in the Reference Re-
entry. We planned the cement plug to be from 1,600’ to 900’. We have an actual tagged top @ 1,120'.

This plug was placed as designed with full returns.

After discussing we agreed that the actual top is adequate and we will move up to set the Surface plug.
The bottom plug in this well top was tagged @ ~5,100, 400’ above the original planned top.

Thanks for the discussion and your insight.

Justin Gale

Office: 303-226-9509

Cell: 970-590-7709
Email: jgale@confluencelp.com




